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August 15, 2017 

 

Product Discontinuation Notice 
 
 

 
 

Dear Valued Altech Customer,  

 
 

The purpose of this notice is to inform you on changes with the Altech fuse product line.  

 
As of August 15th, 2017 Altech has discontinued to stock and supply the miniature cartridge type fuses. This 

discontinuation applies only to the 5X20, 5X25, 5X30 and 6.3x32 size glass miniature fuses. These fuses are 

located on page 4 and 5 of our European Fuses catalog. Many of the above miniature cartridge fuses were 

available in the past on request only as spare parts; however we have decided to stop stocking those fuses. 
Currently we have limited stock available on various amperages and characteristics, when that stock depletes 

those items will no longer be available. Please check with our customer service for current availability.  

All other fuses will remain available and we will continue to stock them on regular bases.  
 

We regret any inconvenience this caused and we would like to ensure you that we are committed to our fuse 

product line and we will continue to supply all other types including: 
 

 NH and blade type  

 Diazed and Neozed bottle type  
 Cylinder type  

 High Voltage 

 PV protection 

 Specialty fuses 
 Fuse holders and accessories 

 

 
Thank you for your understanding, if you have any questions or concerns please contact our Customer service 

department or me directly.  

Updated fuse product information also updated on our web site http://www.altechcorp.com/HTML/Fuses-A.html. 
 
 

 

Laszlo Gyorgypal, 

Product Manager, Altech Corp. 
908-806-9400 ext. 428. 

Laszlo@altechcorp.com 

 
 

PS. 

Following pages contain the catalog pages of the discontinued fuses.  
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